
SEHS SLT Minutes  

11.7.2023  
  

The meeting commenced at 8:15am in room 111.  

  

Copies of the October meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.  

  

Old Business   

None 

 

New Business   

The School Improvement Subcommittee met and made revisions to the SIP that would meet 

district expectations and drive the work of several priority areas in the school. SLT will review the 

2023-24 SIP and vote to approve/reject the plan by end of day November 9. Once approved by 

SLT, the SIP will need approval from the entire staff. This will be handled at the November 14 

planning period meetings.  

 

SLT discussed ways to conduct a mid-cycle Teacher Working Conditions check-in where the 

entire staff was able to provide their feedback that aligned to the TWCS but also allowed everyone 

to provide feedback concerning items outside of the TWCS. SLT reps agreed to meet with their 

departments and gather this feedback by end of day December 1. This data will then be reviewed 

by SLT at the December 5 meeting. To help guide these conversations, the 2022 TWCS Results 

were provided along with these categories: 

• Time 

• Facilities and Resources 

• Communication 

• Community Support and Involvement 

• Student Conduct and Discipline 

• Teacher Leadership 

• Professional Learning 

• Other  

• 3 priority concerns from each department 

 

Dobbins asked if teachers were still receiving pay for coverage and Scott confirmed they do. 

 

Mitcham asked about the installation of the vape detectors and Scott confirmed they are coming 

but he was unsure of the installation timeline. He shared that the system would alert administration 

to a specific bathroom where vaping was detected and even links to the new camera system that 

would allow administration to potentially pinpoint who was entering and exiting the bathroom at 

the same time of vape detection.  

 

Bigham asked about the new building elevator being repaired as it is still broken. Scott confirmed 

the work order has been entered. 

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements  

https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/ESN0nE-ZtvlAih8tvmx_81AB_o5ywIe0caOmUFaYrX1UDQ?e=3wvhWV
https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/Ecls-02-c-hNmQIVRcTpha4By0aZZcmDsj-YiaDit3lOIQ?e=e4gw3j


None 

  

The meeting adjourned at 8:41am.  

  

The next meeting is December 5 at 8:15am in room 111.   

 


